

N50 W23076 BETKER RD. • P.O. BOX 450 • PEWAUKEE, WISCONSIN 53072 262-246-0600 • FAX: 262-246-0730

June 13, 2008

Mr. Richard M. Jones Department of Public Works City of Racine 730 Washington Ave. Racine, WI 53403

Re: Use of Michigan Boulevard Parking Lot

Dear Mr. Jones:

I'm in receipt of your letter dated June 6, 2008.

We are pleased with your recommendation to allow us to use the site for future projects. We recently were the low sub contractor on Contract #32-08 & 33-08. Assuming these contracts are awarded, we would like to use this site for these and other future projects in Racine.

Thank you for your favorable recommendation for the use of this site. If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact me at our office.

Sincerely,

Robert D. Olson

President

Globe Contractors, Inc.

Row O. O.S.